
 

 
 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
District of Rhode Island 

 
COURT SEEKS CANDIDATES FOR CRIMINAL JUSTICE ACT PANEL 

  
The United States District Court for the District of Rhode Island is seeking applications 

from qualified criminal defense attorneys for membership on the District’s Criminal Justice Act 
Panel.    

Members in good standing of the federal bar who have relevant experience and a desire 
to provide quality representation to indigent defendants in criminal matters are encouraged to 
review the Court’s CJA Plan and access a PDF-fillable application from the Court’s website at 
www.rid.uscourts.gov/cja-resources.  

Interested applicants should submit their completed application via email to. 
RID_CJA_Panel@rid.uscourts.gov. Applications must be received November 27, 2020. 

For questions or information pertaining to the CJA, please visit the CJA Resources 
section of the Court’s website at www.rid.uscourts.gov or contact Michael Simoncelli at (401) 
752-7221. 

 
 
 

  
                        Hanorah Tyer-Witek 
November 2, 2020                 Clerk of Court  
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